
Neal & Nancy Miller 

29215 Fox Hollow Road 

Eugene, OR 97405 

   
Ms. Beth Reiley 

Committee Administrator 

House Committee on Agriculture and Natural Resources 

Oregon State Legislature 

900 Court Street NE, Room 347 

Salem, Oregon 97301 

  

Re: HB 3364 - Relating to integrated pest management. 

  

Dear Chair Witt and Committee Members: 

  

Thank you for the opportunity to provide testimony concerning House Bill 3364, 
the plan for agency coordination of Oregon’s State IPM policy.  We strongly 
support the passage of this Bill because it is essential to protecting our 
environment and, most important, protecting humans from exposure to health-
threatening chemicals.  Providing the opportunity for public input is also 
essential to protecting our human rights under the Oregon Constitution.   

     

Respectfully submitted, 

  

Neal & Nancy Miller 

 


